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This week in Maths we have been learning long multiplication method. An example 
of the method has been added to Google Classroom to help with Mathletics and any 
additional practise at home. I have been very impressed with how well the children 
have grasped the method so far. We will continue to build on this learning next 
week before moving on to short division method.  

In English, we have been learning about modal verbs and adverbs of possibility and 
have begun to explore the question, ‘Should we voyage into Space?’ We will be 
debating this issue and writing discussion texts.  

We’ve begun our Science learning on forces by thinking about the vocabulary we will 
be using. We also tried showing and labelling forces in action.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Relationships Education 

On Monday, we intend to watch the three videos about puberty and changes 
(Changes –Y4, Boy Talk and Girl Talk – Y5). The main content will focus on the 
physical changes to the body in both girls and boys as well as the emotional changes 
(mood swings etc.) We will also go into detail about periods. 

Reminders: 
 Reading 5 times a week – please hear your child read at least once a week 

and sign their reading record book. 
 Mathletics – It is very important that your children complete the set 

Mathletics homework as it is linked to the learning in class and will ensure 
they continue to develop their skills. 

 Spellings  
 TTRockstars 


